
Elected Representatives: 
 
If you are in favor of more robust “gun control” measures please note that HB 4005, will 
not accomplish this.    
 
From my perspective here is what passing of this bill will do... 
Turn law-abiding gun owners into criminals for not securing their firearms according to 
OHA specifications.   
 
You will increase the likelihood of violent crime in most of OREGON, you know, the kind 
done by criminals who WONT follow the law regarding THEIR guns. Where I live, Crime 
is already terrible, in Josephine county, a county plagued by drug trafficking, poverty, 
homelessness, and a massive, under regulated marijuana trafficking industry. 
 
So I ask you how, Mr or Mrs. Representative or Senator who lives in an urban or 
suburban section of Oregon WITH a robust law enforcement force, HOW about my 
rights?  What of my life, liberty, my family’s safety?  How will I protect them when you 
TRY to take my guns away?  Why would you try this?   
 
If the people wanted this, they would vote for it themselves.  For those of you not 
wishing to have guns in your lives, then make a sanctuary community for yourselves, 
just don’t think the rest of we citizens agree nor want our constitutionally protected rights 
infringed upon. 
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